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LaSalle County Broadcasting Corp
One Broadcast Lane

Oglesby, IL 61348

Steve Vogler Chief Engineer
steve@am1220wipo.com
815-223-3101/815-223-3095(fax

Mr John Sampson
35316 North Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids.Minnesota 55744

Mr Sampson:
This is to certify your report of reception of WLPO-AM on Monday October 8
2012 from 0759 to 0800 CT.

Thank you for your report.
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Steve Vogler
Chief Engineer WLPO Radio

AM1220WLPO.com/993WAJK.com/20inarowcountry.com

Mr Sampson: Thanks for you reception report. It was great that you included the original
verification letter form 1954. Larry McCann was the first chief engineer from day one
back in 1947 untill I took over in 1972. WLPO onginally was a 250 watt non-
directional station until 1954 when we went to directional and 1000 watts.

In 1987 we added another tower so we could change patterns for night time operation at
500 watts . And now we are full time.

Years past | used to receive many more reports but that has dwindled .
Yours is the first one in quite a while.

Thanks again, o _
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